
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

                   

   

  

                           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wheatcroft Primary School 

News Bulletin 
Week Ending: 6th June 2025  

 

Click here for the link to the diary dates 

Make sure you check when your child’s class assembly is.  

Diary Dates 

 

Be a H.E.R.O.  

(Here Every day Ready On time) 

 

Absences 

It is important to encourage the habits of punctuality 

and good attendance. Please phone the school 

between 8:30 and 8:45am to report an absence. This 

should then be followed up with an email to 

office@wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk to confirm the reason 

for your child’s absence. In cases of major illness or 

emergency, the school should be notified on the first 

day if the absence is likely to be prolonged. 

 

Attendance Matters 

 

Fraizer – I have enjoyed learning about coasts and 

beaches in Geography. 

Amelia B - I liked Maths because we are learning 

decimals and I was proud with how I did as I 

thought it was going to be very hard. 

Ella W - I’ve enjoyed learning about the Bronze Age 

and Iron Age as I like knowing what life was like in 

the olden days. 

Jacob - I’ve enjoyed English as we’ve been writing 

so much and that’s fun. 

Morris - In PE we played team games and I found it 

fun how competitive it was. 

Pupil voice:  Class 3/4

 

 

 

Team Points  

 449 505 649 478  

     

 

 

 

 

 
Please find below the links for our birthday book wish 

lists on Amazon if you would like to participate. 

                EYFS     KS1      LKS2      UKS2 

 

Birthday Books 

 

Mrs Miller’s message 

 

 

 

With the weather being up and down this week, it has 
been unfortunate that we have had to cancel or 
postpone some of our sporting events.  However, we 
will have plenty more opportunities in the upcoming 
weeks including sports days so don’t forget to check 
the dates on our website.  
This week saw the start of our Year 4 times tables 
check and the children have approached these with 
maturity and perseverance.  Next week we will be 
carrying out phonics checks for Year 1; please speak 
with the KS1 team if you have any questions.    
On Monday, our Year 6 cohort will be off to Norfolk 
Lakes for their residential journey.  I hope that they 
have a fantastic time; we will share updates with 
parents daily through our text message system. Don’t 
forget to book the assembly date in your diaries; Friday 
20th June 2:45pm. 
Despite the predicted rain, I hope that you are all able 
to enjoy the weekend.  
 

  

    R: Penelope K    Y1: Ewan P     Y1/2: Charles B    Y2: Sam H       Y3: Summer B     Y3/4:   

 Y4: Matthew P-L   Y5: Henry D    Y5/6: Amelia K     Y6: Laurence E    

 

 
 

Why not celebrate Herts Rivers Week and learn how 
we can protect them!  You could attend; 
 
Rivers Explorer event in Layston Court Gardens - 
Buntingford 7th June 12pm -3pm  
 
Stream Dipping at Stanborough Park 8th June 
10:15am - 11:30 am and 11:30am - 12:45pm 

 
 

Green Bees 

 

https://www.wheatcroft.herts.sch.uk/page/?title=Diary+Dates&pid=22
https://amzn.eu/icqW4dw
https://amzn.eu/fa5THXo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo
https://amzn.eu/8Bejfxo

